
Story County E911 Service Board- Public Hearing 

FY2014 Budget Amendment 

Wednesday February 19, 2014 

5:30 p.m. 
 

 

The E911 Service Board met on 2/19/2014 at 5:30 p.m. in the Squad Room at the Story County 

Justice Center for the Public Hearing on the Amendment to the FY14 Budget. 
 

John Berg, Gilbert/Franklin Township Fire; Chuck Cychosz, City of Ames;  

Mike Gustafson, City of Maxwell; Connie Hambly, E911 Service Board;  Jerry Johnson, City of 

Zearing; Mark Pote, City of Huxley; Matt Snyder, City of Nevada Alternate; Mary Sprouse, City 

of Slater; Jerry Stewart, Iowa State University, John Wilson, City of Colo and David Zeisneiss, 

City of Collins with Paul Fitzgerald presiding. 

 

Chair Fitzgerald welcomed everyone. 

 

Hambly provided a brief overview of the FY14 Amendment. 

 

Fitzgerald opened the public hearing and asked if anyone wished to speak in opposition of the 

amendment to the FY14 budget. (None) 

 

Fitzgerald asked if anyone wished to speak in favor of the amendment to the FY14 budget. 

(None) 

 

Fitzgerald asked Hambly had received any written comments for the amendment to the FY14 

budget. Hambly advised negative. 

 

Fitzgerald closed the public hearing. 

 

Fitzgerald asked if there was any discussion on the information presented during the public 

hearing. (None) 

 

Johnson moved; Gustafson seconded to approve the FY2014 Budget Amendment as presented. 

Motion carried. 

 

Zeisneiss moved; Sprouse seconded to adjourn. Motion carried. 

 

Respectfully Submitted 

 

 

 

Connie Hambly, Secretary 

Database Coordinator 

 

 
 


